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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000806
Date 23 January 2017

Stopping Up Order at Salop Street/Peel Street

Request:
I am looking to find out if the Stopping up order at the Junction of Salop Street and
Peel Street that was in the cabinet reports of the 20/10/2015 has ever went ahead
and made/confirmed. If so please advise when and provide a copy of the said order.

In response to your request we can confirm the stopping-up of this highway was
never finalised on account of several utility constraints having been identified late on
in the process that prohibited Western Power Distribution from moving their
apparatus to that location. Another nearby site was identified which is where the
substation is now located.


